
ADDENDUM No. 1

Request for Qualifications for Graco Park, a Part of Above the Falls Regional Park 
and Scherer Addition Lot 2 Design and Construction Contract Administrative Services
  
An additional Pre-submission meeting will be held on January 15, 2020 at 2:00 pm in the Nokomis Room at the offices of the Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board, 2117 West River Road, Minneapolis, MN.
  
This meeting will provide additional information about the Project and the requirements solicited for consultation and professional services, including final design services, construction documents and construction contract administration services for Graco Park.

In addition, program development and verification, preliminary and final design, construction documents and construction contract administration services for Scherer Addition Lot 2.  

Please Note:  There are no other aspects of the Request for Qualifications that have been changed based on this Addendum 1. 

    
Request for Qualifications 
https://www.minneapolisparks.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/rfq_graco_park.pdf
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